
EdgeX Foundry Core Working Group  

(plus system management and UI) 

2/4/21 

Attendees: 

 
 

Others may have been in attendance after roll was captured. 

Agenda 

Old 

● Bugs and issues 

● V2 API update (Cloud) 

● Other updates if necessary (UI, Kubernetes, CLI) 

New 

● Consul 1.8.1 

● Core WG board 

● New core command requirement 

Old Business 

Current Issues/Bugs/PRs 

● https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1EZTf1Ap8wX0Bq0jrV0AaFNgpc9LaMjQOwv

HtnXGbsEU/edit#slide=id.g8aa2d85d1a_0_3 

● Specifically to be addressed 

○ https://github.com/edgexfoundry/go-mod-core-contracts/issues/476 

■ Waiting for filer response to Lenny.  Jim will close this issue if no 

response by next week. 

V2 API update from Cloud  

● Core work remaining -> Command (done this week), CBOR, TAF testing 

● Team is also working simultaneously on consuming API in SDKs 

● JIM to do:  create a project board and start tracking breaking changes (config 

changes, etc.) 

● Allow DS to have switch to use CBOR for everything or JSON sent through the bus 

(or REST channel) - on hold as a stretch goal for Ireland.  Lenny and Jim to work 

out what test for this might look like.  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1EZTf1Ap8wX0Bq0jrV0AaFNgpc9LaMjQOwvHtnXGbsEU/edit#slide=id.g8aa2d85d1a_0_3
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1EZTf1Ap8wX0Bq0jrV0AaFNgpc9LaMjQOwvHtnXGbsEU/edit#slide=id.g8aa2d85d1a_0_3
https://github.com/edgexfoundry/go-mod-core-contracts/issues/476


EdgeX Foundry Core Working Group  

(plus system management and UI) 

● Do we have an issue in place to take care of the decision to move put/set/write to use 

the consistent language (set)? - Yes Cloud opened 

● ADR update to https://docs.edgexfoundry.org/1.3/design/adr/device-service/0002-

Array-Datatypes/  to remove the “implementation for V2” - Cloud/Lenny/Tony on the 

review 

Kubernetes - nothing new to report 

UI - UI work going well 

● Device wizard 

● Updated to Angular 

● Using V2 APIs 

CLI -  

New Business 

● Consul 1.8.1 - Dependabot catch.  Per Lenny:  We are now on the latest Consul 

Server 1.9.1 and both API PRs  (registry and configuration) pass all our unit tests 

so I am comfortable there we don't have any breaking changes with this bump 

and best to stay up on the latest. 

○ Decision: ok to move this up to 1.81. 

○ Jim update mod-approval list in Wiki. 

● Board updates 

https://docs.edgexfoundry.org/1.3/design/adr/device-service/0002-Array-Datatypes/
https://docs.edgexfoundry.org/1.3/design/adr/device-service/0002-Array-Datatypes/

